
December 4, 2006 

 

Fulton County School Schools 

786 Cleveland Avenue 

Atlanta, GA 30315 

 
 

It is my pleasure to recommend Harvey Davis for the Director of Infrastructure 

Management opportunity with Fulton County Schools.  In my capacity as Senior 

Project Manager for the Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games, Harvey’s 

organization supported the development environment for the ticketing and 

accommodations systems I was responsible for. 

 

I have known Harvey for over 10 years professionally and personally, and can 

give him the highest recommendation for any senior leadership / management in the 

Fulton County School technology organization. 

 

I am delighted to share or discuss Harvey’s expertise in detail, should the 

need or desire occur.  In closing, I give Harvey my highest recommendation. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael 
 
Dr. Michael L. McCrimmon 
Managing Director 
IBM Global Technology Services 
3645 Marketplace Boulevard 
Atlanta, GA 30344 

 
IBM Global Services 
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